










(Note: for FY 2021, it was originally 
anticipated that this revenue line would be  between $7.3 and $7.4 million; however, due to the ongoing economic 
issues, this revenue was scaled back to $7,000,000 or approximately $82,000 less than FY 2020.)



(Note: For FY 2021, due to the ongoing economic issues, this revenue will likely be less than budgeted; however, as 
of the publication of this budget document, there has been no indication from the State of New Hampshire how this 
revenue will be impacted.  A mid year adjustment to the budget may be necessary based on the actual revenue 
received during the fiscal year.)


